SURF LIFE SAVING

N E W ZEALAND

Date: 15™ of November 2022
To: All Active Members
From: Scott Weatherall (National Health & Safety Advisor)

Subject: COVID Catch Up

Hi Team,
We are seeing an increase in Covid 19 within the community but also within the Surf Community.
We need to be mindful please of some basic messaging with our members

e If you are sick please stay away from the surf club, trainings, patrols, office or meetings

e If you have Covid symptoms please take a RAT Test and stay at home

e If you have a family member/person you live test positive to covid please take a RAT Test
daily for 5 days from the day of their first positive test

e If at the Surf Club for patrol or Beach Ed where ever possible please aim to open doors and
windows (where and when possible) to allow good ventilation and air flow

e We strongly encourage you to wear masks if in confirmed spaces with other members or
members of the publici.e. in the 15t Aid Room

¢ Remember to use good hand and personal hygiene

If you are unsure or have concerns please contact your Regional Manager or myself,

Yours in safety in the surf,

W

Scott Weatherall
Health & Safety Advisor
Surf Life Saving New Zealand

m 027 440 4700
e scott.weatherall@surflifesaving.org.nz

N
N

{f}p 7 TOYOTA

Financial Services

< TSB

Surf Life Saving New Zealand Sport Otago, Sargood Sport House, 40 Logan Park Drive, Dunedin 9016
PO Box 969, Dunedin 9054. www.surflifesaving.org.nz


mailto:scott.weatherall@surflifesaving.org.nz

